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28th November 2021 

  

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

I am writing to inform you that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 in Holly 1 and so you 
may wish to be extra vigilant in monitoring your family for any symptoms.  You may also wish to do 

a lateral flow COVID-19 test for your child at home if you have access to them, as these can pick up 
asymptomatic cases.  Lateral Flow tests can be ordered at https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-
rapid-lateral-flow-tests or they are available at your local pharmacy. 
 
Track and Trace are now working on this and will contact anyone whom they feel may need to 

isolate directly.  
 

In line with the Department for Education’s guidelines we will NOT be closing any classes, year 
groups or bubbles at this stage and your child is welcome to attend school as normal. As always, if 
your child exhibits any symptoms of COVID-19 then please do not bring them to school and 
arrange for them to have a PCR test at a local testing centre. 

  

 

Yours sincerely,  
  

   
Laura Bennett   

Head Teacher  
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